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GENERAL 

 

THE LIBRARY will be closed 1st period on November 4th for a class. We're sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

CAREER SPOTLIGHT – CULINARY:  Do you have a drive to be a Chef?  ROP offers beginning and 

advanced Culinary Arts courses.  Stop by the ROP office today to sign up. 

 

TRY OUTS for the CANYON SWIM TEAM will be held Monday-Thursday next week at the SCV 

Aquatics center starting at 2:30 each day. 

 

FOUND KEY:  A key and a clicker for a Chevy.  Found at Canyon’s Football stadium a few weeks ago.  

See Mrs. Ruppert in the office if it is yours. 

 

POMS FOR PROMS FUNDRAISER -  Would you like an opportunity to donate to a great cause?  SCV 

Cheer squads are inviting you to gather gently used short and long formal dresses and gowns, evening 

wear shoes and handbags, men’s suits, ties and shoes.   Please give them to Mrs. Nelson in the AP 

Office by November 12th.  Your donated items will be available at a nominal cost to students in need at 

the Assistant League in Newhall.  The Santa Clarita Valley Community appreciates all you do to make a 

difference! 

 

HAVE EXTRA HALLOWEEN CANDY? Donate it to a good cause! Bring it to G-217 to send it to our 

troops!  We'll be collecting candy up until Friday, November 8th :) 

 

Hey S.O.S. and AMERICAN RED CROSS members! Don't forget that we'll be making holiday cards for 

heroes on Monday and Tuesday in room BB3 at lunch! Anyone is welcome if they'd like community service 

hours. 



MEETINGS 

 

ANIME CLUB is meeting today for their Cosplay contest in room G-117. Anime clubbers, come in 

costume and join the fun. 

 

BIBLE CLUB--Every Thursday at lunch, the Bible Club will meet in the A Lecture Hall.  We'll have food 

and great discussions about the Bible and life.  Come and meet some great people and be part of this 

exciting club! 

 

GSA is meeting today in room C-4 at lunch.  In recognition of Ally Week the GSA would like to thank 

Mrs. Magon and Mrs. Pechacek for being in alliance with the GSA. 

 

THE ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be meeting on Monday Nov 4 from three to seven pm in K4 to play the 

pathfinder roleplaying system.  The club is on Monday because Friday, November 1 is a student free day. 

New players are welcome! 

SENIORS 

 

DIPLOMA NAME FORM:  Your Government or Economic teacher will be asking you to complete the 

Diploma Name Form during class sometime this week.  Please print your legal first, middle and last name 

as it is printed on your birth certificate.  This will help to insure the correct spelling on your diploma.  If 

you don’t receive a form sometime this week, you may pick one up in the Counseling Office next week. 

 

 

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW—

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1 

 

 
      

 

 


